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SUBJECT Asphalt Inlayed Approach Slab Special Details 90175-SD and 9017T-SD

Effective beginning with the May 2025 letting, all projects that include a flexible pavement
section and a new bridge within the project scope shall incorporate one of two new special
details for a reinforced concrete approach slab with asphalt inlay. Special Detail 9017S-SD is to
be used in configurations without curb and gutter, while Special Detail 9017T-SD has been
developed to address those cases that include curb and gutter and sidewalk across the bridge.
These details do not apply to bridge projects, such as those in the Low Impact Bridge Program,
that include an asphalt overlay on both the approach slab and the bridge surface. Projects
currently detailed with Standard Drawing 9017R need to be revised to include one of these
special details.

Either of the special details (9017S-SD or 9017T-SD) can be acquired from the Office of Design
Policy and Support by contacting StandardsandDetails@dot.ga.gov with your project
identification number and request. The special detail sheets will be provided with a watermark
specific to your project in the form of a .pdf drawing that will need to be completed by adding
the project identification number and drawing number using a pdf editor. The special details are
to be included in section 38 of the final plans set.

Existing pay items and specifications apply to these new details and arereferencedin the general
notes of each drawing.

If you have any questions about the application of these details, please contact Doug Franks at
404-631-1917 or dfranks@dot.ga.gov.
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